
 

 

t   OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 
556 Boleskine Road, Victoria, BC  V8Z 1E8 

Pieter Langstraat, Superintendent 

Phone (250) 475-4162 

Fax (250) 475-4112 

 

 

 

Dear Staff and Parents,   

I am writing to inform you that the Greater Victoria School District is in the process of reviewing all the 
school catchment boundaries across the District.  

Due to growth in the Greater Victoria region and changing demographic landscapes in specific 
neighbourhoods, the District needs to re-evaluate all catchment boundaries to balance enrolment and 
prepare for additional growth. Our student body is projected to increase by an additional 2,000 students 
over the next ten years.  

The District will begin a public consultation process that will involve collecting input online and in-
person, starting this spring. From May through September, we are committed to hearing from our 
parents and community partners on catchment boundary changes. This timeframe will allow the Board 
of Education to make a final decision before the next registration and transfer period commences.  

We value your input and look forward to engaging with you.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Piet Langstraat  
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